THE ASSOCIATION OF HEADS OF ANGLO-INDIAN SCHOOLS IN INDIA

WEST BENGAL BRANCH

C/0O. THE PARK ENGLISH SCHOOL
115, PARK STREET, KOLKATA - 700 016
PHONE : 033-22295426/033-32943151
e-mail : theparkenglishschool@yahoo.com

Dear Members, 25" July 2016

Re : World Anglo-Indian Day Celebrations on 2" August 2016

At the meeting of the General Body of the West Bengal Branch held on Friday, 22™ luly, the following
decisions were taken regarding the above celebrations —

All our member schools will remain closed on this day.

The entire programme will be held at Calcutta Boys School.

Celebrations will start with a prayer service at 9.30 A.M. Fr.Rodney Borneo; Principal of Loyola
High School will be the main celebrant. The order of service is being prepared by him.

The prayer service will be up to 10. 15 A.M. Thereafter, there will be a short break for tea and
snacks up to 10.30 A.M.

The programme of song, dance and tambola for our special guests will then commence — the
master of ceremonies will be Mr.Neville McNamara. Mr.Richard Gasper and his team will handle
the music.

The programme will end at 12.30 P.M. and our special guests /teachers/students/member
Heads will then be served lunch.

It is expected that the entire celebrations will end at around 1.30 P.M.

We are trying to get around 200 unprivileged senior citizens as our “special guests” on this day.
These senior citizens are being contacted through East India Charitable Trust, Tollygunge
Homes, St.Catherine’s Homes, St.Joseph Home etc.

They will be brought to the venue and taken back in buses provided by Mr.Victor Singh,
Principal, Assembly of God Church School, Park Street.

Each member school will send one teacher and four students as volunteers.

The student volunteers will take special care of our special guests during the course of the
programme.

Four Heads — Sr.Joicy, Mrs.Esther D’Rozario, Ms.Margaret King and Mr.Bobby Baxter will
supervise the work of the volunteers — they will be helped by the teachers of the different
schools.

m) The Association will hand over a small token of its love and care to each of our special guests at

the end of the programme. Prizes for dances and games will also be given out.
All our member- Heads are requested to be present at Calcutta Boys’ School on this auspicious
day.

With regards

is Gomes)



